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During the month of January we had five students earn their
place}nent back to their home school. ‘We have staffed in four
new students to the program this month. The total enrollment
at the end of January is eleven students with three in the high
school and eightin the middle school.

This month our educational tour took us to the clock tower
building on Arsenal Island. The students were presented the
“history of the bUiIdmg and then climb to the top to view the
bald eagles over the Mississippi River.

We had eight students serve twenty in school suspensions
during the'month. There were only two out of schéol |
suspensions in the month of January, which is lower than last;
school year. This month the students will be working on
“Romeo and Juliet, Western settlement, mve_ntors of Ilhncns,
along with a Black History month proje-ct which will include a
trip to the Geneseo Museum to learn about the Underground
Railroad.
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